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C/TEB.792/VOL.II/39 10t February, 2023

: To:

All Rectors and Provosts
Polytechnics /TVET Institutions

RE: MINISTERIAL DIRECTIVE ON THE CLOSURE OF ALL

POLYTECHNICS DURING THE UPCOMING 2023 GENERAL
ELECTIONS

I am directed to refer you to the attached letter with Ref. No.
'DHE/POLY/.58/C.1/T/1/50 dated 10t February, 2023 and to
inform you that the Honourable Minister of Education has
directed that all Polytechnics and similar tertiary institutions be
closed for ‘the upcoming General Elections from Wednesday,
February 22nd to Tuesday, March 14th, 2023.

While hoping for peaceful elections, I am to request you to
ensure strict compliance with the directive, please.

Kindly accept the assurances of the Executive Secretary’s
highest regards and considerations.

<

Lawal Y Hafiz
Director, Human Resources

FOR: EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
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